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I can’t believe it is nearly Christmas already, where has the time flown? What a whirlwind of a term it has been, with so many exciting, challenging and fantastic learning opportunities for our children. I felt extremely privileged and proud to see all of our children’s productions last week and a huge thank you to them for all their hard work. They were all very brave standing up on stage especially at the end of such a long tiring term. I would like to thank all our families and friends for their support at all our school events and services throughout the festive period.

Thank you for all your cooperation over the last few weeks regarding the closure of the school drive and entrance. Unfortunately, due to the heavy rainfall we experienced in November, a small sinkhole to appeared at the end of drive. I have been assured from North Yorkshire Council that repair works should be completed imminently. 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy New Year from all the staff and friends of Hutton Rudby Primary School
Mr Kelly


A MAGICAL NIGHT
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The Christmas family magic night was a great success. An evening of spells, tricks and real magic was had by all with over £2000 being raised. Thank you to The Friends of Hutton Rudby for all their hard work. A parent group is such a valuable asset to any school and having worked in a number of different schools over the years I can safely hand on heart say that the Friends of Hutton Rudby are second to none. 
PLEASE KEEP IT SAFE
Mornings and after school can be busy times around school and we appreciate your support in keeping the area safe for our families and local residents. We also ask that children are dropped off at school no earlier than 8:30am. Parking is limited around school, but please take into consideration the rights of access for all our local residents. Thank you.
TERMLY ATTENDANCE

Reception    97.4 %

Year 1
     99.0 %

Year 2           97.2 %

Year 3           96.5 %

Year 4           97.6 %

Year 5           97.6 %

Year 6           96.8 %
DIARY DATES SPRING 2017
Tuesday 10th January Y3/4 Swimming starts at Stokesley Leisure centre

Friday 6th January Y6 visit to Nissan Sunderland
Wednesday 8th February Y6 Viking day Murton park
Thursday 9th February Tempest photography for groups only
Friday 3rd March World book day
CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES
The Year 5 and 6 Christmas pantomime, ‘Hoodwinked’ was a great success. I’m sure everyone will agree with me in saying that there were some truly memorable performances and many hilarious moments. However, I’m still not sure about those new girls in Year 6! 
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The KS1 Performance of ‘Lights Camel Action’ was equally a great success. We truly have so many talented children here at our school. 
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TIME FLIES!    











HOUSE POINTS


Helmsley -	 points  1622


Byland – points      1558     


Rievaulx – points   1707


Fountains – points 1612








“Maybe Christmas”, the Grinch thought, “doesn’t come from a store”.    Dr. Seuss








